
Dear Friends at Britain Yearly Meeting 2025, 

 

On behalf of Finland Yearly Meeting, I send you warm greetings as you gather together in 

peace and Friendship.  

 

Last year we were very inspired by the theme of World Plenary Meeting, ubuntu, and this 

year, much like you, we’d like to focus on the ways of nurturing peace and hope not only 

within ourselves but in our communities. 

 

We’ve been lucky to have had the opportunity to worship with our common Friend, Mary 

Woodward, so many times. We value these kinds of connections to the larger international 

Q-family.   

 

I hope you have a joyful time with our representative, a trusted Friend of FYM, Sakari 

Oksanen, who has previously served as an executive committee member and a treasurer. 

 

May your gathering be enriching and nourishing! 

 

 

 

In Friendship, 

 
Toni Hämäläinen 

Clerk 

Finland Yearly Meeting 


